
 
Pupils, parents and staff from Oaklands Junior School are invited to hear the 

orchestra as they prepare for the concert on the following day. 
 

This will be an informal occasion. There will be no admission charge or tickets 
- just turn up on the evening, though we ask that you arrive in good time, say 

by 7.30pm. Directions to the Old Gym are given below. 
 

From 7.45pm until around 8.30pm, the Orchestra will be rehearsing the "New 
World" symphony by Dvorak, under the baton of our musical director, Robert 
Roscoe. Robert will talk about the music and the Orchestra and will introduce 
some of the instruments during the course of the rehearsal of this well-known 
work. He may even take questions, all of which is intended to give children an 

appreciation of the sounds of a full orchestra. 
 

We are extending this invitation as thanks to the school for having 
accommodated us for our Monday night rehearsals. 

 
Martin Leech 

Chairman, Crowthorne Symphony Orchestra 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Directions and parking: 
Enter the Wellington College grounds by the entrance on Dukes Ride, and travel for about 

500m before turning right towards the main school buildings and into the main car park. 
Please leave your car here and proceed on foot. Immediately in front of the school buildings 

turn left and follow the road for about 150m. The Old Gym can be found on your right. 
 


